
  CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP ALLIANCE AGAINST SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
June 11, 2020 

 
Danny Wolverton called the meeting of the Chesterfield Township Alliance Against 
Substance Abuse to order at 3:03 p.m.  
 
Present: Brittney Chenosky, Denise Koetas-Dale, Anne Lawrence, Henry Krzewinski, Danny 
Wolverton, Mary Wolverton, Nancy Scarafile, and Janice DeJohn  
 
MENTORING PROGRAM: 
Mentoring Program is canceled this year due to Covid-19. All trips and assemblies have 
been canceled and notified as per Anne.  
 
QUARTERLY PRESENTATIONS: 
Music in the Square has been postponed to possibly the fall/spring of 2021.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
The Alliance approved the purchase of the planners from Coole School with first the grant 
fund and if grant is not available the trust fund. Anne will contact Coole School.  
 
The Alliance approved at the last meeting a budget of $500 for a slogan that will be on 
reusable bags that will be distributed to every resident in Chesterfield this summer.  
 
The next meeting will be held August 13th at 3:00 pm at the Municipal Building.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m. by Danny Wolverton.  
 


